DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P/61 Date: 05.10.2018

Dear Parent
Greetings !!

You are requested to drop your child to school tomorrow, Saturday 6" Oct 2018, at 8:30 am for the
practice of Inter-DPS Western Vocal Music Festival. Kindly pick up your ward at 10:30 am from the
school campus.

Children must carry their tiffin and water bottle.

Best Wishes

A Aony

Headmistress Principal




